
 

 Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 

15th May 2015 

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 20th May  Quadkids Athletics - Shildon 

Friday 22nd May   Break up for Whit Week 

Monday 1st June   Back to School 

Wednesday 3rd June  Class 1 Trip to St. Mary’s Lighthouse  

Monday 8th June   Class 1 Multi-skills Festival - Staindrop 

Wednesday 10th June  Class 2 Trip to Durham - Bronze to Iron Age 

Friday 12th June   Class 3 Trip to Head of Steam Museum, Darlington 

Monday 15th June  Asda Primary Cricket Festival- Barnard Castle Cricket Club 

Tuesday 16th June   Class 2 Godly Play 

Wednesday 17th June  Year 2 & 3 Kick Rounders - Ingleton 

Thursday 18th June  Football Team to Teesdale School 

Thursday 25th June  Year 5 & 6 Cricket Games - Staindrop Academy  

Friday 26th June   Class 2 & 3 to Hardwick Park  

Tuesday 3oth June  Sports Day 9.30 a.m. 

Friday 3rd July   Year 5 & 6 Performance - Church Hall  

6 & 7 July    Year 5 to Staindrop School - Curriculum Days 

Wednesday 8th July  Oases Survival Day - Whole School 

8,9 & 10 July   Year 6 to Staindrop School - Transition Days  

Tuesday 14th July   Whole School Trip  

Thursday 16th July  Ramshaw Big Walk and Picnic 

Friday 17th July   Break up for Summer Holidays 

Thursday 3rd September  Return to School 

Year 6 SATs 

Our Year 6 students have done their SATs this 

week, and our Year 5’s have done their optional 

SATs. They  have all tried their best and worked 

really hard.  We would like to say 

‘Well Done’ to them all for their 

hard work and hope that they get  

the results they deserve.    

Quadkids Athletics 

Some of our Class 2 and 3 pupils are   

attending Shildon Track on Wednesday 20th 

May to take part in Quadkids Athletics. If 

your child has been chosen they will have 

received a letter from school. They will 

need their school P.E. kit, trainers, a         

waterproof coat, a drink and a packed lunch 

if they have not ordered one from school. 

We wish them all the best of luck in this 

event. 



Adventure Valley 

We are holding our whole school 

trip to Adventure Valley on Tuesday 

14th July, all pupils will be       

attending . It has proven very      

popular over the last few years with 

both pupils and parents. We would 

appreciate it if you could let us know 

how many places you would like as 

soon as you can to enable us to book 

the venue and coaches. Please       

return the form and money to 

school as soon as possible to secure 

places. Please visit http://

www.adventurevalley.co.uk for     

details of activities, thank you. 

 

St. Mary’s Lighthouse 

Class 1 are visiting St. Mary’s Lighthouse 

at Whitley Bay on Wednesday 3rd June. 

If you have not yet handed in your 

child’s permission slip and money, could 

you please do so by Friday 22nd May. 

Thank you.  

Pupil of the Week 

Class 1 Oliver Bailey   

Class 2 Jake Mott 

Class 3 All of Year 6 

Well done to you all! 

Early Years Garden 

Miss Burn would like to ask parents to send 

in any old wellington boots for our Class 1 

garden. We will fill them with soil and put 

plants in to brighten the area up. Thank you. 

 

Whit Week 

A reminder to parents that we break up 

for Whit week on Friday 22nd May. We   

return to school on Monday 1st June. 


